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Comments: South Red Bird Wildlife Enhancement Project

 

I would like to register my strong objection to the South Redbird logging proposal. Logging has already caused

seeks damage in this beautiful and fragile area, include wildlife loss and landslides. The proposal is significantly

more than the forest plan allows and impacts hiking trails and public use and enjoyment of the area. The South

Redbird plan as is is bad for Kentucky and our natural resources.

Sincerely,

Abby Lane 

Lexington, Kentucky 

 


